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The October monthly meeting was cancelled due to a conflicting date with 
the Open Doors event in Kincardine. 

 

 

This event was open to all businesses in Kincardine. 
The Guilds turners had an opportunity to come out and 
show their skills and goods to the public. The event 
was a success for everyone involved, with a lot of the 
public stopping into the Guilds workshop. The 
members had a chance to discuss their wood turning 
and all of the details involved.  

Open Doors Event 

 

Guild member Dave Bell turning a small bowl. 
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Guild member Carl Durance showing off some of his turnings to visitors. 

 


